
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on June 6 2011 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Paul Crossman
Dana Furtado
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Michael Bouffard
Sheila Flathers

Absent
Allan Graves

Minutes from May 23rd were accepted 6-0

Jen Derice updated the Commission on 

The Parks and Rec folks  (about 50) coming for a visit and lunch 5/7
The United Way day of Caring for June 8th - Tom said we would have jobs for them, materials and team leaders. Among the 
projects would be the souvenir stand, the press box, parking lot cleanup, the fence, the relocation of some of the supplies. 
Jen will notify the press of the event to see if we can get coverage.
 
 
 

Doug Ayotte said the team would start arriving this week. There will be a bowling tournament Wednesday at 5:30. Practices 
need to be scheduled and coordinated with Tommy. Housing is still the biggest concern. Booths will be set up at games for 
Host families. Season tickets are for all games. General Admission tickets will have a date stamp on them. There will be a 
special window for Seniors and those tickets will be marked. this will help as a check for ticket/types sold for each game. For 
5:30 games the gates will open at 4:30 and at 4:45 Opening ceremonies will begin. For the Grand Opening the Governor, 
Doug and Jack Turcotte will make comments. It is too late for Doug to go for a special event permit to sell beer but the 
commission encouraged him to do so going forward.

 

Jen was going to check on our using the pump truck
 

The Commission will start meeting once a month until further notice. That meeting will be held at the Ballpark on the second 
Monday of the month. Jen will give a financial update at each monthly meeting

 

Jen will send and updated schedule out to Commissioners on Fridays.

 

Jen also requested suggestions from all on potential concert group/ideas.

 

Paul Crossman introduced Robin Dube as a potential alternate for the Commission.
 

Mark Gustin asked for a schedule for coverage of the games, clarification of duties. Also suggested future improvements of 
screening in front of dugouts and padding in back of home plate

CMP request for switch to be left on needs to be addressed as it leaves the lights on 24/7 in the restrooms
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